
EPCUSD 401- VIRTUAL 
MULTICULTURAL NIGHT 

 
 

 

 

 

We host a Multicultural Event each school year to honor the cultures in 

EPCUSD 401. Since we are unable to celebrate in person our EL team 

has put together a way that we can celebrate virtually! 

 

 

1. Teachers have shared our Multicultural Event directions in 

SeeSaw or  Google Classroom.  

2. If you would like to participate, please work with your child on the 

link their teacher provided and turn it in to SeeSaw or Google 

Classroom by  ​Monday, May 11th at 9am​. 

 

 

We look forward to sharing everything with our EPCUSD 401 families 

on Wednesday, May 13th. Thank you!! 


